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Dear Parents and Carers,

The sun is shining and another week has sped by although there is little news to report as we await the government briefing with regards to school reopening. We understand that this may be causing some anxiety, but please rest assured that we will do our utmost to ensure that school is as safe as it possibly can be in line with government and Local Authority guidance.  We will keep you informed as we learn more.

VE Day tomorrow

We hope that you are all set for a wonderful weekend of VE Day celebrations.  Thank you to Mrs Chandler for her web post outlining some of the national events taking place throughout the day.  We look forward to seeing some photos of the exciting things you have done!
CHASA News – Easy Fundraising

Message from CHASA

Here is the link to the Crayke School Easy Fundraising page which can be shared with friends and family who can also register and raise funds for our school: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/craykeceschoolcrayke/

Wall of Fame

Do keep on sending in your photos for our weekly Wall of Fame – we love seeing what you have been up to!

Have a super extended weekend,
Judi Jackson 
headteacher@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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Crayke C of E Primary School


‘TRY YOUR BEST IN EVERYTHING YOU DO’


Respect	Friendship       Forgiveness       Determination





Where’s Church this week? �





As church buildings are still closed and worship is happening at home instead, please join me at � HYPERLINK "http://bylandchurches.net/" \t "_blank" �http://bylandchurches.net/� to find weekly worship and other bits from time to time.


As mentioned last week, an increasing number of our church groups are moving onto meeting on Zoom. Please get in touch if you would like more details. I can also send you the weekly notice sheet and the monthly church magazine by email. If you normally get a paper copy and haven't received it, please let me know.


If there is anything that Church can help you with, please do get in touch.   I have contact with people in each village so can arrange practical help or people to chat to. 


Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:revliz@trundlebug.co.uk" \t "_blank" �revliz@trundlebug.co.uk� or telephone 07388 510894 or 01347 822809


Best wishes


Revd Liz











Website: www.craykeschool.co.uk      Tel: 01347 821767     Email: admin@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk
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